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November 26, 2014 

 

“The best way to show my gratitude to God is to accept everything, even my problems, with joy” 

– Mother Teresa 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

     We all can make a list of problems that weigh us down. We all can ask why me?  I always tell my students, if we don’t 

have moments in our life that bring sadness and pain; how will we ever truly feel joy? This is a lesson we all need to learn 

as we grow. Right now in this moment I am eternally thankful and joyful for the opportunity to come to St. Stan’s School 

each day, work with a dedicated, amazing faculty and be part of these extraordinary children’s lives. 

    I thank God each day for the opportunity to work here. I thank God each day for every family who entrusts their greatest 

gift (their child) to us.  I thank God for the ability to be part of a Catholic School in a community that values Catholic 

education.  As we take time to spend with our families over this Thanksgiving holiday, I will keep each of you in my 

prayers of thanks. I will also pray for those less fortunate, who in this moment may feel sadness and pain, that soon grace 

and joy fill their lives. 

    May you and your family be blessed this Thanksgiving with health, happiness and joy. 

 

In His Peace, 

Mrs. Elena Malinconico 


